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Dear committee members,
I am asking that the committee reject the first and second Pyne abortion bills.  Women I
 have known or met who had abortions were far worse off mentally after the abortions than
 before. The only case for taking a life should be when a mothers life is in danger and this
 should be decided by a doctor.

Choose carefully how you vote,  this is your responsibility and there is always a price to
 pay for our decisions.

Mrs. Lyn Nowland

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016

Submission No. 920 
Received 3 Oct 2016




